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Monday 4th January, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you will have heard schools will be closed from Tuesday 5th January until after February half 

term. 

 

We have received this unfortunate news at the same time as you have tonight and therefore need 

time to plan and organise our remote learning provision and onsite provision for vulnerable children 

and children of key workers. 

 

Therefore, if you are a key worker or parent of a vulnerable child, we ask that you make every 

attempt to keep your children at home tomorrow so that we can plan to have this organised by 

Wednesday 6th January. 

 

If you are a keyworker and cannot make alternative provision for your children tomorrow you should 

bring children to school at 9am unless they are booked into our breakfast club where they can be 

looked after from 7:45 – 9am as normal. Please do not send children who are not booked in to 

breakfast club or if you are not a keyworker. 

 

We will be sending out forms for keyworkers to complete tomorrow and you may be asked to 

provide proof of occupation and rotas / shift patterns. 

 

Information regarding free school meals will follow as soon as possible. 

 

Any safeguarding concerns should be addressed to the school. 

 

We will contact you tomorrow with further information. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We will continue to do everything we can to keep children 

learning safely. 

 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

Alexa O’Gara 

Headteacher 


